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Principal’s Message

June 4
Field Trip 4-6

June  5
Field Trip K-3

June  10
PAA Meeting 4pm

June 12
School Field Trip

June 19
Last Day of School 

Events

June 10
Last Day Of Pre-K

First Day Back 
August 28/24

Hello Hays Family!

These last few weeks are going to zoom by but it is important
to take a moment and enjoy the little things around us. Our

students are wrapping up their learning for this school year and
our teachers are busy making sure that each student has a

chance to show us just how much they have grown during this
school year. 

This community is very special and I feel so much gratitude to
have shared this school year with everyone. As I write my final
message as your principal, I find myself looking forward to the
new adventures that the fall will bring to the Hays community,

and I know that there will be many! 

Change can be hard for us all but some changes have
incredible outcomes. There will be some staffing changes for
the next school year but I hope that our new staff will have the

chance to experience the warmth that comes from this
community. Mrs. Furlanich, Mrs. Boes, and Ms. Hamm will be

heading out on their own new adventures next year and we
wish them all the best but they will be missed. Mr. Kenney will

be a familiar face and he will be supporting our students in
grades 4-9, specifically with math, science, and options. Look

inside the newsletter for more information on our staff.

Finally, the last Parent Council meeting will be on June 10th at
4:00pm and I encourage all parents to come out and have a say

on some important topics.

Amanda Cayford
Hays Principal



Year End School 
Field Trip

June 12/24
Calgary Zoo Telus Spark Centre

Last Day Of School
June 19/24

Join us for a BBQ  and stay for the
 Awards Ceremony

12:30pm

Grade 4-6 Field Trip
June 4/24

Last Spirit Day
June 5/24
Beach Day

Grade K-3 Field Trip
June 5/24

 and stay for

Happy Father’s Day
June 16/24



We Are Going To Miss You

Miss Hamm will be getting married this
summer, then moving to Rosemary.

Congratulations and best of luck.

Mrs. Boes will be working part time
at Vauxhall Elementary School. We

wish you the best.

Mrs. Furlanich will be teaching Grade 6-12  LA
at Taber Mennonite School. Wishing you the best.

Mrs. Cayford will be teaching
  at DA Fergusen Middle School.  Wishing  

you the best of luck.




